PUBLIC NOTICE
UPPER DARBY TOWNSHIP
YEAR 2023 BUDGET

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held by Township Council on Wednesday,
November 2, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. before the scheduled 7:00 p.m. Committee Meeting, for the
purpose of reviewing Upper Darby Township’s Budget for the Year 2023.

The meeting will take place in the Township Meeting Room #202 of the Municipal Building, 100
Garrett Road, Upper Darby, Pennsylvania.

The meeting will be streamed to the public via You Tube live:
https://www.youtube.com/upperdarbytwp. The meeting can be also viewed on the Upper
Darby Township Council’s Facebook page.

Copies of the budget message and the budget are available on the township’s website,
www.upperdarby.org. Persons requiring a reasonable accommodation to participate in
the hearing or review the budget should contact Upper Darby Township at 610-734-7600,
9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

ALEXIS CICCHITTI
CHIEF MUNICIPAL CLERK
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